GILBERT

ARIZONA

Attention Drivers: Pecos Road Closed Between Lindsay and Gilbert
Roads from July 18-25

Gilbert, Ariz. - Pecos Road will be closed between Gilbert and Lindsay Roads starting this Tuesday, July
18, as crews make infrastructure improvements in the area. Pecos Road is expected to reopen on
Tuesday, July 25. During the closure, local access will be available to Allen Avenue from Lindsay Road
and emergency access will be maintained. Please use Lindsay or Gilbert Roads as detours.

We appreciate your patience as we make these improvements. Please remember to keep your speed
down, eyes up and drive safely.



